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I support this legislation, but would appreciate an amendment to allow current 

retailers to sample their staff from inventory as other licensees are able to per current 

legislation. This would enable retailers to sample staff in an effective and timely 

manner as products are launched or offered for special discounts. Additionally it 

would enable retailers to sample all staff simultaneously for marketing purposes to 

consumers. This would lead to better sales and customer satisfaction as retail 

employees are able to better describe the products available. These samples could 

be tracked in Metrc, the same way that samples from product vendors are currently 

accounted for. Please reach out should you have any questions. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Margo Lucas 

Cowgirl Cannabis-Producer 

West Salem Cannabis-Retailer 

Monmouth Cannabis-Retailer 

 


